
Livonia Public School_______________________ 
Director of Operations  

 
Date:  February 28, 2017 

 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

Re: Plan for Vacant Parcels 

As you know, at the Board of Education Study Session on Monday, February 
27, 2017, I brought preliminary information to Board Members regarding 
entering into an agreement with Mr. Bill Bowman from Great Northern 
Consulting Group to market four vacant properties owned by the District.   
 
We would like to continue the discussion at the Monday March 6, 2017 
Building and Site committee meeting to determine next steps for the District. 

 
Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  
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